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        NEWSLETTER 
28th April 2022 

 
                   
 

“Honesty, resilience, humility, responsibility” 

 

02.05.22 – May Bank Holiday – School closed  

05.05.22 – Formby Beach Trip – KS1 

09.05.22 - SATs week – Year 6 

09.05.22 – Nursery Open Evening 

27.05.22 - Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations  

9th & 10.06.22 – Chester Zoo Outreach Workshops 

15th, 16th & 17th.06.22 - Chester Zoo Visits 

20th – 24th June –Bikeability – Year 6 

4th July – Chester Deva Trip – Lower KS2 

6th – 8th July – Year 6 Residential 

13th July – School Closes for Summer  

 

 

 

 

 

Family/Parent Welfare Information…We have a supply of newborn baby milk that needs 

to be used before August. We have a number of different brands so please come and take advantage of some 

freebies if you need it!! We also have some other items from school uniform to hygiene products. We are 

always here to help and support so please contact Mrs Goodier or Miss Breeze from our Welfare team.  

 

 

 

Parent Governor… we currently have a vacancy to join our 

Governing Body as a Parent Governor. If you would like more 

information please express your interest by contacting Mrs 

Smith via the school office. Thank you 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Bags 2 School... We are once again working with the company, Bag 2 

School. Your child will be coming home today with a plastic bag which we 

are asking families to fill with any unwanted clothes. Bag 2 school will 

then pay us per kilo, so the more you donate the more funds we raise!  

They are asking for the following items: Men’s, ladies & children’s 

clothing, paired shoes, handbags, belts and accessories. (no uniforms, 

work wear, bed linen, curtains, towels). This is an easy and effective way 

to raise money for our school so please pass this information onto 

families and friends so we can collect as many donations as possible! 

Thank you for your support!  If you are able to help please drop your bag 

off on Wednesday 18th May. Thank you. 

 

Thank you to everyone who took time to complete our latest Parent Survey. We received many positive comments and the results give us much to 

celebrate. The results have been discussed and shared at the last Governor’s meeting and with staff so that we can make provide the best possible 

education for all our children. Parental suggestions are very much appreciated and will be considered as we set our school development priorities for the 

future.  Feedback included the following:                                                                        

“My child is happy in Evelyn Street.”                                 “Issue of people parking on the yellow zig zags and appearing to not be dealt with.” 

“School events, parent’s evenings and PTA are all scheduled at times when working parents struggle to attend, often with very little notice.” 

“Please remember the staggered entry/exit – it is a nightmare when you have more than one child to sort out. Even if you keep it how it is please consider allowing siblings to enter at the same time, especially 

when the weather is awful.” 

Staff and teachers are nice and good. There are various school activities e.g. swimming and cycling, that makes children well involved in school and learning happily Thank you (especially Spanish lessons)” 

“Thank you very much for everything!!”                  “I am satisfied and happy with the school and my child’s progress.”        

Over the next few weeks we will address the issues that have been raised.  Starting with comments around parking we have contacted our local PCSO to 

highlight your concerns and staff now monitor the situation at drop off every morning. In addition to this Mrs Stott is working with our Mini Police Officers 

who are actively involved in monitoring cars and how they are parked around Evelyn Street. In addition we regularly remind parents of the importance of 

parking and driving considerately via our weekly school newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are proud to 

announce that 

Nursery have been 

awarded the Wild 

Challenge Bronze 

Award in 

recognition of all the 

fantastic things they 

are doing for nature. 

Well Done. 

PE Kits…please ensure your child’s PE kit is in 

school every day. Children may be expected to 

change into their Kits for a variety of activities. Thank 

you 

http://www.evelynstreetschool.co.uk/
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     Attendance week 
commencing 18.4.22  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class R 98.9% 

Class Ra 98.9% 

Class 1 92.1% 

Class 1/2 94.4%  

Class 2  93.3% 

Class 3 97.5%  

Class 3/4  93.8% 

Class 4 96.1% 

Class 5 98.8% 

Class 5/6 96.1% 

Class 6 96.6% 

 

We are delighted to announce that last week’s Stars of the week 

were........... 

Class R – Lana and Fitz 

Class 1 – Ross and Eddie 

Class1/2 – Mingke and Amira 

Class 2 – Jojo and Mia  

Class 3 – Damian, Isaac and Scarlett 

Class 3/4   - Marglo, Aiden and Isla 

Class 4   -Charlie and Ashaz  

Class 5 –Layaal and Peter 

Class 5/6   - Noah and George 

Class 6   - Daniel B and Hannah  

We are very proud of the following 

children who this week have been named 

as our Spanish Stars of the week…. 

Nursery – Jack 

Class R – Mia 

Class Ra - Toby 

Class 1 – Maheem 

   Class 1/2 – Edith and Pogi 

Class 2 – Emma 

Class 6 – Summer 

 

On Saturday, Choir Club had 

the pleasure of performing at 

the Warrington Museum and 

library reopening. It was a 

fantastic day and gave us the 

chance to show our friends 

and family what we have been 

working on in choir club. 

Everyone performed with such 

confidence and enthusiasm! A 

big thank you to all the 

families who came along to 

support us!! 

 

Parent Contact Details                                                             

Please ensure to update the 

school office if there are any 

changes to your contact details 

to enable us to make contact 

with you in an emergency.  

Thank You                                                                                                       

 

As of next week we will be trialling a new look Newsletter!!!….(please feel 

free to let us know what you think.) Thank you! 

 Help wanted…… would you like to volunteer and support Mrs George and her 

Gardening Club members?? They meet on a Thursday afternoon after school. 

For more information please contact the school office. Thank you 
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If you are looking for holiday activities/camps for the May Half term holiday 
you may find the following interesting…………………

http://www.evelynstreetschool.co.uk/
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